

SOBOBA BAND OF LUISEÑO INDIANS

EXECUTIVE OFFICES OF THE TRIBAL COUNCIL

Chairman Scott Cozart

March 17, 2020

Vice-Chair Isaiah Vivanco

Soboba Tribal Members,

Secretary Monica Herrera

> Treasurer Kelli Hurtado

Sergeant at Arms Rose Salgado

Executive Assistant to the Tribal Council Dione Kitchen

Tribal Administrator

Michael Castello

As of March 18, 2020, 4 p.m., the Soboba Casino Resort will be temporarily suspending operations until April 1, 2020. After days of monitoring the Coronavirus COVID-19 Pandemic and numerous council meetings, the Soboba Tribal Council believes this action serves in the best interest of the patrons, employees, and most importantly, the reservation community. Updates will continue in one or all of the following: Soboba APP, handouts at the access gate, and mail correspondence. If you wish to receive notification via email, provide your email address to Dione Kitchen dione@soboba-nsn.gov. Any financial information will be sent to tribal member mailing address and/or email.

Sincerely,

SOBOBA TRIBAL COUNCIL

23906 Soboba Rd San Jacinto, CA 92583

Mailing Address P.O. Box 487 San Jacinto, CA 92581